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From:  
Sent: 13/December/2021 10:44 (GMT) 
To: planning@richmond.gov.uk 
Subject: RE: My opposition to developing the area of Barnes hospital to an housing estate 
21/3107/FUL 
thanks  
  
Manfred Simeoni 
5 Prince's road East Sheen sw14 8pe 

 
  
 
 
------ Original Message ------ 
From: planning@richmond.gov.uk 
To:  
Sent: Monday, 13 Dec, 21 At 09:26 
Subject: RE: My opposition to developing the area of Barnes hospital to an housing estate 
21/3107/FUL 
  
Dear Dr Simeoni, 
Thank you for your email, 
We cannot accept anonymous objections/ letters of support and therefore we require a full postal 
address with any representation made. 
If you would like us to still pass on this objection to the relevant planning officer, please provide us 
with your full address. 
We are conducting a Customer Experience Survey to gather customer feedback to help improve our 
services. The survey only takes 5 minutes and can be completed by using the link below. 
www.richmond.gov.uk/customer_feedback 
  
Kind regards 
  

 
  
  
Corporate Customer Services 
Serving Richmond and Wandsworth Councils 
Tel: 0208 891 1411 
www.richmond.gov.uk / www.wandsworth.gov.uk 
You can also follow us on Twitter for up to date information and news: Twitter @LBRUT_help 
From:  
Sent: 11/December/2021 09:23 (GMT) 
To: envprotection@RICHMOND.GOV.UK 
Subject: My opposition to developing the area of Barnes hospital to an housing estate 21/3107/FUL 

Dear Sir/ Madam ,Thanks for 
sending me a note asking to 
comment : as a householder one 
street far away from Barnes 
Hospital I strongly oppose the 
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housing development as much 
and for same reason I opposed 
the Mortlake Brewery 
development: 

1. increase of pollution (noise 
CO2 collateral roads traffic 
increase and less parking 
spaces). 

If the recent Ulez encirclement of 
our area should make people 
aware that we do not want to be 
locked into more pollution 

St George's University Hospital 
needs more space not people 
who want to live in one of the 
most polluted city in the world 
with 9 million inhabitants . 

  

Thanks for your attention 

  

Sincerely 
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Dr.Manfred Simeoni 
  
Manfred 
  
DR.M.SIMEONI 

 
  

IMPORTANT: 

This email and any of its attachments are intended solely for the use of the individual or 

entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this message in error you must 

not print, copy, use or disclose the contents to anyone. Please also delete it from your 

system and inform the sender of the error immediately. Emails sent and received by 

Richmond and Wandsworth Councils are monitored and may be subsequently disclosed 

to authorised third parties, in accordance with relevant legislation. 
  
Manfred 
  
DR.M.SIMEONI 

 

 


